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The I and C schedule provides for two technicians to work on Saturday and Sunday. One Saturday,
January 23, 1993, two control technicians requested to take the day off. Their requests were
granted. The general foreman stated that the requirement for two technicians has changed.

Six employees in the department were scheduled to work pre-arranged overtime on portable
radiation monitors that Saturday.

The shift schedule provides for 24 hour coverage, seven days a week with at least two
employees on at all times ...
Any subsequent vacancies in this schedule that are not filled by the Relief Agreement will be
filled by the most senior volunteer in the unassigned dayshift group ...

When a shift employee is absent and the Company elects to replace him for that watch, other
than by assignment of his duties to an employee on the same watch ...
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It is apparent that Letter Agreement 86-14 and the Relief Shift Agreement are inconsistent. If two
Technicians are no longer needed on shift because of a change in technical specification, then the
letter agreement should be amended to reflect the change. However, given the language of letter
Agreement 86-14 which post dates the language in Relief Agreement, the committee can only
assume that the intent was for two employees on shift.
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